MOTION

The city of Los Angeles has a number of beautification programs housed under various
departments supported by different sources of funding. During the 2022 2023 budget
deliberations, the Board of Public Works provided a budget memorandum on a comprehensive
assessment of funding provided for all city beautification and cleaning programs that are similar
in nature. With independent efforts from Clean LA, Clean and Green, Conservation Corps,
Angeleno Corps, Los Angeles Bureau of Sanitation, and discretionary dollars through council
office pilots, further coordination is needed to maintain these cleaning and greening efforts in a
responsible manner.

It's in the resident's best interest to ensure that cleaning and greening efforts are properly
coordinated and equitably distributed throughout Los Angeles. In areas that are disparately
impacted, the City should take a comprehensive look at these individual programs and
departments spending resources in those areas with the hope of better outcomes for cleaning and
greening. Additionally, grant-funded beautification programs such as California for All Youth
grant are ideal opportunities for the City to work with our youth with the hope of future
engagement with city employment.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Board of Public Works and Bureau of Sanitation, with
the assistance of the City Administrative Officer and Chief Legislative Analyst, be instructed to
report with a comprehensive assessment of all City-funded beautification and cleaning programs
including an analysis of any potential program overlap where efficiencies could be realized and
metrics used to determine programs' success, coordination, and effectiveness at engaging with
youth and creating local job opportunities.
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